
Mr. Sarkis V. Kish 
21 Briarviev1 Street 
Memphis, Tennessee 3 38 

Dear Mr. Kish: 

January 19, 1981 

We extend our deepest gratitude to you for your gift o $1,000 
(one thousand dollars , to Saint Vartan Cathedral on the blessed 
occasion of Christmas. 

Our fervent hope is to continue to provide more services and 
programs to the many faithful that look to the Cathedral as their 
spiritual home. Burd ned with rising oosts, our Cathedral, in turn, 
looks to the community for help in realizing its cherished dream of 
becomino a very active center of Armenian Christian life. 

He thank you for the vision and corrmitment your 11enerous gift 
represents and for th love of your Church you so clearly carry in 
your heart. r1ay God bless you for your kindness and may HL Spirit 
grant you and your lo ed ones the best of days in this glor ' ous new 
year. 

Enclosure: receipt No.37653 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


